
Invitation for consultation on a Danish
tender for solar PV
The Danish Energy Agency invites for a market dialogue on a tender of price

premiums for electricity from solar PV with an installed capacity of less than

1 MW. The tender is expected to be held in 2018.

It has been politically decided to conduct a tender of price premiums for
electricity from solar PV with an installed capacity of less than 1 MW and to
cancel a solar PV scheme that was scheduled for 2017.

The total budget of the tender is DKK 105 million (2017-prices). The Danish
Energy Agency invites for comments and questions on the draft conditions for



the tender published on 13 February 2018.

Comments and questions to the draft conditions for the tender must be sent to
Sobia Waheed (sow@ens.dk) and soludbud@ens.dk by no later than Monday
19 March 2018 10 a.m.

Read the draft tender conditions and read more information about the tender

scheme on solar PV.

Questions, comments and answers will be published on the same page.
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